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Dear 5ZG,  

I hope this letter finds you well and you are looking forward to starting your journey 
in Year 5 at our school in September. My name is Mrs Gardiner and I will be your 
teacher in Class 5ZG. I am returning to school after some time off to have my 
beautiful son. I am thrilled to meet each and every one of you and embark on an 
exciting year together. 

Year 5 is a wonderful stage of your educational journey, filled with engaging 
challenges and exciting opportunities for learning. I am looking forward to teaching in Year 5, from 
delving into the mysteries of history to unlocking the wonders of science, we will have a fantastic 
time learning and discovering new things. My passion is for geography and outdoor learning. I am 
looking forward to seeing all the changes which have taken place in our school grounds over the 
past year, and for more changes to come.  

I am a big Harry Potter fan and love anything Disney.  

In our classroom, we celebrate and respect our differences, learning from one another and creating 
a supportive environment where every voice is heard and valued. I encourage you all to embrace 
diversity, be open-minded, and foster a sense of belonging within our class community. 

As we navigate through the academic year, I want to emphasise the importance of working hard. 
Together, we will set high expectations for ourselves and support each other in achieving our goals. 
Remember that with effort and determination, you can accomplish amazing things and reach your 
full potential. 

Kindness is another key attribute that we cherish in our classroom. I encourage you to always be 
kind, considerate and compassionate towards your peers. Small acts of kindness can make a big 
difference in creating a positive learning environment for everyone. 

I believe that each of you have the potential to shine bright and make a positive impact in our 
class and school community. Embrace challenges with a positive attitude, stay curious and 
enthusiastic about learning, and always strive to be the best version of yourselves. 

I am eagerly looking forward to meeting you all this week and being your teacher in September. 
Enjoy the rest of your summer break, and let's make Year 5 in Class 5ZG a fantastic and memorable 
experience for us all! 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Gardiner 

 


